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 Alexander Stubb was among the first representatives of the European parliament who welcomed in a
special video-address the launching of the initiative &quot;Now - interacting with the European
Parliament!&quot;.
Just days after he recorded his video-message, which was first aired at the opening ceremony in Sofia in
March, Mr. Stubb was appointed Finland&#39;s next Foreign Minister. Click HERE  to learn more about
the event.  
The &quot;Now - interacting with the European Parliament!&quot;  team would like to use the occasion
to wish to Mr. Stubb a successful mandate as Finnish first diplomat.  
Click HERE  to learn more about the lauching of &quot;Now - interacting with the European
Parliament!&quot;.
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